
 

 

 
March 2, 2020 
 
Terinicka Thomas-Brogan, DrPH, MS.Ed, RHIA 
Program Director | Health Information Management 
Phoenix College 
3144 N. 7th Avenue 
Phoenix, AZ 85013  
 
Re: Professional Certificate Approval Program (PCAP) 
 
Dear Dr. Thomas-Brogan: 
 
On behalf of AHIMA and the PCAP program, I am pleased to confirm that the annual PCAP attestation #1 form 
and supporting documents for the Phoenix College Medical Coding: Hospital-Based Coding Certificate Program 
have been received, reviewed and accepted. Your program remains in PCAP-approved status and is now 
entering year 2 of your 3-year PCAP cycle.  
 
In accordance with PCAP policies, your program will be required to submi
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